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Monday 17th March 2025 

KS1 Multi-skills Event 

Dear Parents/ Carer, 

 

Your child _________________________ has been selected to represent our school for a KS1 Multi-skills 

event on Wednesday 26th March 2025. The event will be held at Lunt’s Heath Primary School in Widnes.  

 Please note the following trip details: 

• Children will be leaving school at 12:45pm and will be arriving back to school at approx 3:10pm  

(Updates will be communicated on the day). 

• Children will have an early lunch before leaving school. 

• Children will be travelling by car. 

• Please ensure your child brings appropriate trainers (not grass studded boots) and a water bottle to 

school with them. A school P.E kit will be provided for them.  

• The children will be expected to behave according to school rules and always show respect to other 

players and adults at all times.  

 

Please complete the consent form and return to school by Monday 24th March 2025 to give permission, 
if this consent form is not completed your child will be unable to attend this trip.  
 
All letters that are issued for upcoming trips and events will now also be posted on our school website 
under the ‘Letters’ tab.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss H Melarangi 
Headteacher 
 


